
GARDENA BUDDHIST CHURCH

CENTENNIAL COMMEMORATIVE T-SHIRT

PRE-ORDER SALES.

THE CENTENNIAL CELEBRATION IS LESS THAN TWO YEARS AWAY BUT YOU COULD BE PART OF IT NOW

BY OWNING THESE SHIRTS.

NOTE:  WE ARE DOING A PRE-ORDER SALE ADULTS ONLY.

WE WILL HAVE KID SIZES AND PRICES LATER.  BLACK T-SHIRTS ONLY.

ORDER IN TIME FOR OBON SEASON. THIS INITIAL SALE WILL END JULY 14TH, 2024.

Order Form

Name

Address

TEL #

Email Address

Size Quantity of T-Shirt

S

M

L

XL

Total $

$25 EACH

PLEASE WRITE CHECK TO:

GARDENA BUDDHIST CHURCH

Brian

Brian

Brian
Please Mail Your Check and Filled In Form to:
Gardena Buddhist Church 100th T-SHIRT
1517 W 166TH ST
GARDENA CA, 90247

Please write check payable to:
Gardena Buddhist Church
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